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Reference:   FOI.034 

Subject:    Hywel Dda University Health Board’s (UHB) audited accounts 

Date of Request: 29 January 2019 and 15 February 2019 
 

Requested  
 
Please provide a copy of audited accounts for Prince Philip Hospital Llanelli for the financial years, 
2016/17, 2017/18 and 2018/19. 
 
Please provide a copy of audited accounts for Bronglais General Hospital, Aberystwyth for the 
financial years 2017/18 and 2018/19. 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) reports its accounts within its Annual Report. The UHB 
does not report its accounts on an individual hospital basis but as a whole. A copy of the report for 
the 2016/17 and 2017/18 financial years are enclosed. Accounts for the 2018/19 are yet to be 
available as the fiscal year does not end until 31 March 2019, the UHB’s annual report would be 
expected to be published later in 2019. 
 
The UHB regularly publishes its annual reports on its website, for ease a link has been provided 
below: 
 
http://www.wales.nhs.uk/sitesplus/862/page/75118 
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